
BRUNO KISCH, M.D. 

845 WEST END AVENUE 

NEW YORK 25, N. Y. 

RIVERSIDE 9-1480 

December 16, 1952 

nabbi Norman Lamm 
i255 Carrobl Street 
Brooklyn 13, New York 

Dear kKabbi Lamm: 

Your letter sent to me at Yeshiva 
University was somewhat delayed. Of course 
i remember you very well as a most diligent 
and outstanding pupil. I am therefore happy 
to congratulate you for your position at the 
west Side Jewish Center. May you enjoy a long 
and blessed life in your rabbinical career. 

I would be too glad to participate in 
the party at your installation but unfortunately 
1 am compelled to take part, on the same evening, 
in an affair where I am a member of the Board of 
trustees. Should it be possible for me to make 
it before it is too late, I will gladly try to 
attend and congratulate you personally. 

With kindest regards, I am 

Very, sincerely yours, 
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